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Thank you, M    President!                                               
Afghanistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Guyana and thanks them for presentation of their national report. 
Afghanistan congratulates Guyana on measures taken to achieve universal school enrolment, allowing Guyana to reach gender parity in both primary and secondary education. We also commend Guyana’s adoption of a national policy on child labor in 2019 and its commitment to ensure 40 per cent representation of women in the Cabinet. In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Afghanistan wishes to recommend the following:
1- Take measures to ensure that more children are enrolled in secondary education, including the continued enforcement of prohibitions on child labour.
2- Establish a national human rights institution in accordance with the Paris principles relating to the status of national institutions for the promotion and protection of human rights
3- Ensure access to education for the children of migrant workers, regardless of the migration status of their parents.
4- Ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment.

We wish Guyana every success in the UPR review process. 
Thank you, M   President!
